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From: Tyler Robinson

To: TSP comments
Subject: rocky habitat comment
Date: Tuesday, April 6, 2021 8:17:05 PM

To: the Rocky Habitat Working Group:

| strongly support the proposed Marine Conservation Area designation for Chapman Point and
Ecola Point in Clatsop County under the Oregon Rocky Habitat Management Strategy. These
areas are valuable marine resource sites for many species of marine life, for educational and
research opportunities, and for their recreational and scenic value as coastal natural areas. They
warrant conservation protection to maintain those values from development and over-use.

Chapman Point holds significant personal value as one of the first beach sites | experienced as a
very young Oregonian during summer visits there in the 1950's. Trudging up the duneback rising
above the sheltered cabins north of Cannon Beach, reaching the top, seeing the world suddenly
open to the distant horizon and Chapman Point stretching out beyond the waves, racing down
again to the beach and running over to scramble on the cape's rocky base, are memories that
remain strong.

Thank you for your work.
Tyler Robinson

Portland
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